
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thursday, March 11, 2021 
 
CDPH-Laboratory Field Services 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 890 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Attention: Elaine V. Flores, MT(CLS) 
Examiner II 
 
 
Dear Elaine 
 
Following the LFS site visit of February 17th, and the LFS report of February 19th entitled “Public Health Laboratory 
State Inspection- Condition Level Deficiencies-Immediate Jeopardy”, please find our detailed official response 
document (State 2567) and supporting documents.  We look forward to LFS comments and response following 
review. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with further questions or requests for clarification. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Adam Rosendorff, MD 
Laboratory Director 
 
 
Cc:  Madhuri Hegde, PhD 
Cc:  Lora Bean, PhD 
Cc:  LeeAnn Dennewitz 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
PerkinElmer Genomics 
CDPH Branch Laboratory 
28454 Livingston Avenue 
Valencia, CA  91355 USA 
E-mail: adam.rosendorff@perkinelmer.com 
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